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TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME     Year C  24
th  

to 25
th 

 September 2022 
 

REFLECTION    
Amos 6:1, 4-7      Psalm 145           1 Timothy 6:11-16           Luke 16:19-31  

Our society & the wider world are places of extremes. We have the very wealthy and the desperately poor. This Sunday’s gospel 
puts the abundance of the rich man and the poverty of Lazarus. The rich and powerful are visited with woe and exile in today’s 
Liturgy—not for their wealth but for their refusal to share it, not for their power but their indifference to the suffering at their door. In 
this world, the rich and powerful make a name for themselves and dine sumptuously, while the poor remain anonymous, and 
refused an invitation to their feasts. But notice that the Lord today knows Lazarus by name, while the rich man has no name. Every 
day, in countless small ways, we are asked to look beyond our own needs to see the needs of others. It is said that for evil to thrive 
all that is needed is that good people do nothing. This week, let us look beyond our needs and see where we can help another 
person and make a difference.  

Masses, Service & Intentions 

HOLY MASS AT ST JOSEPH’S is livestreamed via YouTube: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCq9QGYz7CmmPDRxzmT_tto

Sat 24 Memorial of Our Lady of Walsingham 10.00am Holy Mass 
Barbara Ashleigh   

(Janet Lupino) 

Sat 24 
TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME          

6.00pm Holy Mass Pro Populo 

Sun 25 
TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME          

10.00am 
Holy Mass 
Livestreamed 

Egenio & Trisha Missoni  
(J. Lupino) 

Mon 26 Feria in Ordinary Time 12.00 noon 
Holy Mass 
Livestreamed 

Intention of Anne Cook 
(Vicky Alfonso) 

Tue 27 Memorial of St Vincent de Paul, Priest 9.15am No Mass 
John David  - father of Carys 
(Carys Clarke) 

Wed 28 Feria in Ordinary Time     Private Mass    

Thu 29 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 10am-6.45pm In Church  

Thu 29 
Feast of Ss Michael, Gabriel, Raphael, 
Archangels 

7.00pm Holy Mass Thanksgiving (Craig Family) 

Fri 30 
Memorial of St Jerome, Priest, Doctor of the 
Church 

9.15am 
Holy Mass 
(Sycamore Class 
Mass) 

Intention of Cathy Habron 

Sat 01 
Memorial of St Thérèse of the Child Jesus, 
Virgin, Doctor of the Church 

  NO MASS  

Sat 01 Baptism of Alara Elaina Hennessey-Farrell 1.00pm   

Sat 01 Holy Rosary Before Mass 5.40pm   

Sat 01 
TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME          

6.00pm Holy Mass Jim Brooks  (Sue Whitteron) 

Sun 02 Holy Rosary Before Mass 9.40am   

Sun 02 
TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME          

10.00am 
Holy Mass 
Livestreamed 

Pro Populo 

Sun 02 Baptism of Thomas Leon David Crocker 1.00pm   

http://www.stjosephsmalvern.org/
mailto:fr.nazarius.mgungwe@rcaob.org.uk


Fr Naz hears confession in the Aldwin Room from 10:30am 

until 11am on Saturdays or by appointment. 
 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMMES The initial First Holy 
Communion Session is a parents' ntroductory Session on 

Sunday 2
nd

 October from 11.15 to 12.15pm 
 

Congratulations to Maria & Sam Plant celebrating their 

anniversary next Saturday. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR the sick & housebound of St 
Joseph’s parish: Clare Gray, Michael Nealon, Irma Bevan, 
Anne Wiseman, Martin Burger, Anne-Marie Elder, Margaret 
Coleman, Terry Warneford, Pat Pettit and Jessica. We 
include all those in hospitals, nursing homes & their own 

homes. Our Lady, health of the sick, pray for them.     Amen 
 

Children's Liturgy of the Word Tanja Perera will lead 

children's liturgy of the Word on Sunday 25th September at 
the 10.00am Mass.  All children welcome. 
 

NEW EDITION OF THE PARISH MAGAZINE is out this 

week.  Please pick up a copy, suggested contribution 50p. 
 

GUILD OF ST STEPHEN'S MASS: SATURDAY, 1ST 
OCTOBER  Altar Servers Mass at St. Chad's Cathedral for 

all Altar Servers of the diocese on Saturday, 1st October 
2022 at noon. Information is available in the vesting room. 
 

McENNIS ROOM BOOKINGS may be made through Sue 

Stubbings, the Parish Site Manager by email at 
sue.stjoes@gmail.com, or through the parish office. Room 
booking forms will be need to be completed. They will be 
available online, from Sue or from the parish office.   
 

A DAY FOR READERS: 12TH NOVEMBER 2022 All those 

who are on the reader's Rota will have a day of reflection led 
by Dr Caroline Farey from 11am till 4pm. Dr Caroline Farey 
is an inspiring teacher who has many years' experience 
teaching and supporting catechists and others who work in 
parishes. She has worked with bishops, priests, seminarians 
and in parishes in the UK and the USA and travels to Rome 
to support and advise various committees on the faith. 
 

This weekend the second collection will be for Father 
Hudson’s Care for their mission of supporting vulnerable 

people throughout the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Father 
Hudson’s reaches out to people of all ages who need 
support many of whom will be badly affected by the cost-of-
living crisis. Please give generously to this worthy cause. 
 

MISSIO Fran Mainini has taken over the Missio Red 

Box Local Secretary for St Joseph's. Our donations for 
Missio are used by missionaries throughout the world who 
give witness to God's love in many different ways, 
delivering food to victims of natural disasters, providing 
education to those who have no such opportunities, basic 
health care in places where there is none and peace-making 
efforts in areas of violent conflict.  Some of you may still 
have Red Boxes in your homes and collectors will be 
contacting you to collect these.  However, as we use cash 
less and less these days there are other ways to donate 
which are detailed on a postcard that I will be handing out at 
the end of Mass. You may also donate online at 
https://missio.org.uk/  Thank you for your support for Missio. 
   

Understanding sacred Art.  Carol Ann Harnett is hosting a 
zoom session on Understanding Sacred art, on Wednesday 
5th october from 7.30-9.00pm.  Cost is £8 and if anyone is 

interested please email Carol Ann 

on catholic1812@gmail.com for further details. 

October, Month of the Holy Rosary If anyone would like to 

host the statue of the Blessed Virgin Mary for a week in 
October please sign the sheet in the narthex. The statue is 
used as a focal point of saying the rosary each day. Hosts 
are invited to ask others to join them as they say the rosary. 
 

Relics of St Bernadette Tour The relics will be visiting St 

Chad's Cathedral in Birmingham, Our Lady of Lourdes in 
Hednesford and the Immaculate Conception in Bicester over 
the weekend of 7 - 10 October. Please take a look at the 
timetable for the three venues and choose when and where 
you'd like to venerate the relics, and/or attend special 
Masses. Please register the time you wish to attend. 
https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/stbernadette  
 

Vacancy, Head of Safeguarding The Archdiocese of 

Birmingham is seeking a Head of Safeguarding. The post 
holder will manage the operations of the safeguarding team, 
who operate in accordance with the statutory framework and 
the Catholic Church’s safeguarding policies and 
procedures. Following a period of significant change and 
improvement, now is an exciting time for an experienced 
safeguarding professional to join this friendly and creative 
team to further develop and embed excellence in 
safeguarding practice. This will be a rewarding role for an 
experienced safeguarding professional. Closing date 3 
October. To find out more, please go 
to www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/jobs 
 

THURSDAY ADORATION It is so encouraging that a lot of 

people come to spend some time in Prayer before the 
Blessed Sacrament on Thursdays between 10 am and 6.45 
pm. However, we still need people to commit themselves to 
cover slots to ensure that there is an unbroken presence of 
people throughout the day. If you would like to cover a slot 
please contact Emily at 07858 048095. 
 

Invitation to Stella Maris webinar: Thank you for your 

recent generous support for seafarers and fishers on Sea 
Sunday. As a follow up, Catholic charity Stella Maris) invites 
you to join a webinar on Tuesday 27

th
 September from 

7.30pm to 9pm GMT to learn more about the issue of 

seafarer abandonment, and how donations like yours on Sea 
Sunday are supporting those in crisis. If you would like to 
attend, please register in advance at 
 www.stellamaris.org.uk/abandonment 
 

The Universe Catholic Weekly Is true to its mission of 
being “a light to guide the world, and a mirror to reflect it” 
Keeping Catholics informed about their faith, and bringing 
them ever closer to God. In order to keep our high standard 
going and maintain a strong weekly Catholic voice at a time 
when it is much needed in the world, please consider taking 
out a subscription. We have an excellent website full of 
trustworthy articles&an online shop with all subscribers 
receiving a 10% discount. Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE 
introductory offer by calling Michelle on 0743 661 7650 or 
email: michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk  We 
invite you to submit articles/news and celebrations  
about your local parish activities. Please see link below 

for this week’s Universe Catholic Weekly.  
https://mailchi.mp/6a14660545ca/your-catholic-universe-
digital-edition-13684616 
 

 

Thank you so much for the wonderful flowers for our 
Golden Wedding. … What a lovely surprise to see the 

flowers on the doorstep. We were both very moved to see 
who they were from (St Joseph’s Parish)….   
Thank you again. We consider ourselves blessed. 

Des and Ruth 
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